
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

January 10, 2020 

BULLETIN #1381 

RE:  CDI makes 2019 Tax Forms Available 

The California Department of Insurance (CDI) has made the 2019 tax forms available. They 
can be found at the following address:  

https://www.insurance.ca.gov/0250-insurers/0300-insurers/0100-applications/tax-forms-
instruct-and-info/2019-Tax-Forms-and-Instructions.cfm 

The form has been updated to be ADA compliant which includes some formatting changes. 
There are no changes to the questions or requirements. 

As always, tax forms are due on March 1, and the SLA is here to help if you require guidance. 
Contact Michelle Hutson in the SLA’s Education and Compliance Department at (415) 434-
4900, extension 1182, or education@slacal.org if you have any questions.  

For more information, please visit our updated state tax FAQs at 
http://www.slacal.org/resources/frequently-asked-questions/state-tax. 

 

Sincerely,  

Joy Erven  
COO and Director 
Surplus Line Association of California  
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